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Private company assists NMDOT with roadside litter pickup  

Keep NM Beautiful and Toss no Mas 
 

LAS CRUCES – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One along with 
Highland Enterprises Inc. (Contractor) will begin litter cleanup efforts in Dona Ana County.  

Beginning Monday, April 18, 2022, crews will assist the NMDOT with litter collection along I-25 near 
Leasburg and will be working south towards Las Cruces. Crews will be working in 5 mile stretches 
Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Help keep our crews safe, give them a brake, reduce your 
speed, and move over for emergency flashers.  

The NMDOT takes litter seriously, visit  www.tossnomassnm.com for more information. If you have a 
load on your truck, remember to tie it, tarp it or pick it up. 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
appreciates your cooperation during this work. For the latest road information visit: The New Mexico 
Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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